DETERMINATION OF NONSIGNIFICANCE (DNS)
WAC 197-11-970

Description of Proposal: West Lot Expansion

Proponent: Spokane Airport Board

Location of proposal, including street address, if any: 9000 W. Airport Drive, Spokane WA 99224
Lead Agency: Spokane Airport Board

The lead agency for this proposal has determined that it does not have a probable significant adverse
impact on the environment. An environmental impact statement (EIS) is not required under RCW
43.21C.030 (2)(c). This decision was made after review of a completed environmental checklist and
other information on file with the lead agency. This information is available to the public on request.
This DNS is issued under WAC 197-11-340(2). The Lead Agency will not act on this proposal for
14 days from the date below. Comments must be submitted by February 6, 2019.

Responsible official: Matt Breen

Position/title: Director, Planning and Engineering Department
Phone: (509) 455-6413
Address: 9000 W. Airport Drive, Suite 204

Date: 1/23/19

Signature:




